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Communications 

$375,000 in additional funding for community radio in 
Nunavut 

Start Date: January 18, 2022 
End Date: March 31, 2022 
Nunavut-wide 30 sec 

The Department of Culture and Heritage is offering community radios in Nunavut an 

additional one-time funding to provide support during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Each community radio station is eligible to apply for $15,000. This funding is made 

available to ensure that community radios can continue to operate during the pandemic.  

This funding must be accessed and utilized before March 31, 2022. All community radio 

stations are encouraged to apply. 

For more information, please contact chfunds@gov.nu.ca or call the toll-free number at 

1-866-934-2035. The Department of Culture and Heritage is available to help with the 

application process.  
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